

GOVERNMENT OF SIERRA LEONE

MINISTRY OF HEALTH & SANITATION OFFICE OF THE MINISTER OF HEALTH AND SANITATION 4th Floor, Youyi Building, Brookfields, Freetown

12 October 2021

Mr. Morie Momoh Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Health and Sanitation, Freetown

Dear PS Momoh.

I write to instruct you to rescind all postings and appointments issued by the Chief Medical Officer in October 2021. All officers should revert to their original positions on September 30th 2021.

Please note that there would be an appropriate review and consideration of all postings in alignment with the national vision for healthcare delivery in Sierra Leone.

Thank you for your kind and urgent attention.

austin Dens

Sincerely,

Austin Demby, PhD, MPH

Minister of Health and Sanitation